
 

 

Thursday 6th October 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: Class Assembly    
 
As a school, we are further developing the participation of pupils in the planning, delivery and evaluation of 
our collective worship which allows children to directly influence, impact on and transform the lives of others.  
 
Last year, our school council groups planned and delivered assemblies to the whole school. For example, our 
Eco Council planned and led assemblies about recycling and Environment Day. The Rainbow Council planned 
and led assemblies about the LGBTQ+ community, the festival of Eid and Black History Month. To further 
develop our child-led worship, we are excited to announce that throughout this academic year, each class 
will be planning and delivering a class assembly for the school. This will provide an opportunity for each class 
to contribute to the continued flourishing of pupils and adults within our community.  
 
Class assemblies throughout the year:  
 

• Thursday 19th October - Year 5/6 Willow 

• Thursday 16th November – Y5/6 Pine 

• Thursday 7th December – Y5/6 Oak  

• Thursday 25h January – Year 4 Pear 

• Thursday 15th February – Year 3/4 Maple 

• Thursday 7th March – Year 2 Chestnut  

• Thursday 28th March – Year 3 Ash 

• Thursday 2nd May – Year 1/2 Elm 

• Thursday 27th June – Year 1 Sycamore 
 
Parents and carers are warmly invited to class assemblies which will start at 9.05am and finish at 9.30am. 
You will be asked to enter the main hall via the Rainbow Club entrance after 8.55am on the day. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
   
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L Clare 
Assistant Head Teacher 


